## September 17, 2009

10-021

NAMING OF FACILITIES

PREPARED BY:

Randy McEwen, District Vice President

APPROVED BY:

Dr. Preston Pulliams, District President

REPORT:

Board Policy B703 (Naming of College Facilities and Programs) reserves to the Board "... sole authority to approve naming agreements for all College facilities ..." While focused primarily on philanthropic naming opportunities, the Policy does suggest that Board approval be received in other situations as well. Staff recommends that the following facility names be

established:

-- Willow Creek Center (for Willow Creek site)

-- CLIMB Center (for Central Portland Workforce Training Center)

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board approve the site names as recommended above.